
JEFFERSON COUNTY 
ATTICA C. SCOTT 
HOUSE DISTRICT 41 

January 25, 2019 

COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

Mr. Michael J. Schmitt, Chairman 
Kentucky Public Service Commission (KPSC) 

211 Sower Boulevard 

P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-0615 

Re: Case Number 2018-00295 

Dear Commissioner Schmitt: 

702 Capitol Avenue 
Capitol Annex, Suite 432C 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

Office: (502) 564-8100, Ext. 606 
Fax: (502) 564-6543 

RECEIVED 

JAN 2 8 2019 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I am writing on behalf of Louisvi lle consumers of Louisville Gas and Electric (LG&E). You 

are currently considering a substantial charge to Louisville customers in case number 

2018-00295, and you are contemplating how any approved increase should appear on 

the bills in the fixed meter charge or in the usage. 

This is an important issue to me and the people of Jefferson County. I am asking the KPSC 
to hold a public hearing in Louisville for customers to talk about the proposed Advanced 

Metering System costs and benefits. People in Louisville deserve the opportunity to hear 

from you directly and to respond to your proposal. 

In community, 

Attica C. Scott 
Kentucky State Representative 
House District 41 

AS/gm 
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